
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the City Administrative Officer, with assistance from the Information Technology 
Agency and the City Attorney, to report to the Innovation, Grants, Technology, 
Commerce and Trade Committee on the proposed Bring Your Own Device policy and 
how this compares to the Mobile Worker policy with regard to the Voice over Internet 
Protocol (VoIP). The report should include an analysis of potential data security or 
liability issues the proposed Bring Your Own Device policy could have.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


